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Jody, this week you’ll receive another bill from the firm approximating the previous month’s bill.  Just to let you know that the bill 
you will receive in May for April time will be 75% less, as we are through with the expensive energy analysis and “lobbying” effort.  
Didn’t want you to fret that you would receive 3 in a row!   
 
Saw where privatization is off the table.  Still makes sense to try to save $2B-4B.
 
Plan on dinner on May 6th if that works for you, or we could move it to a week night if that is more convenient.
 
Allen
 
Allen Maines | Holland & Knight
Executive Partner
Holland & Knight LLP
1180 West Peachtree Street, Suite 1800 | Atlanta GA 30309
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NOTE: This e-mail is from a law firm, Holland & Knight LLP (“H&K”), and is intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you 
believe you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it to 
anyone else. If you are not an existing client of H&K, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it contains a specific statement to 
that effect and do not disclose anything to H&K in reply that you expect it to hold in confidence. If you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel 
or retained expert of H&K, you should maintain its contents in confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that may be 
available to protect confidentiality.
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